	
		Dear colleague

In this week’s campaign update:

Help those affected by Grenfell Tower fire
UCU’s national executive committee met last week and agreed to make a donation to those affected by the shocking and tragic fire at Grenfell Tower. The union encourages members to donate to the British Red Cross London Fire Relief Fund and contact your branch to help with our national solidarity collection day on Wednesday 5 July 2017.

Teaching excellence framework (TEF) briefing 
UCU has published a short briefing on the TEF2 results. The briefing outlines the union’s concerns about the TEF and calls for feedback on local developments.  

See here for full update including: 
· In the news 
· Have your say on the state of further education 
· People’s Assembly - demonstrate tomorrow 
· No to cuts at Leeds Beckett University 
· Stand up for Sen – stop union victimisation 
· Take action against fracking – Lancashire 
· Calling all working parents 

Best wishes

Justine Stephens
UCU head of campaigns
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